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Tom Strangfeld, will look at the way we prune, “protect” and punish our plants. Come 
laugh and learn the right way and the wrong way to prune. 
  
Tom has been a designer and builder of landscape and gardens since 1976.  He has planted 
trees in the Boston Public Garden and appeared on This Old House on PBS.  He has lectured 
at the Arnold Arboretum and Radcliffe, and is a former President of the Massachusetts 
Nursery and Landscape Association.  He has taken top prize five times for his exhibits at the 
New England Spring Flower Show.  You don’t want to miss this presentation. 
  
The Bedford Rotary Club members have been invited as special guests – to thank them for 
all the work they do at the Job Lane Museum!   
  
Everyone is invited to the meeting, and we always welcome new possible members.   
 
Visit our website at www.bedfordgardenclub.org , or call: 781-275-8794.  
 

 

http://www.bedfordgardenclub.org/

